C27.
Communication
CW(PM) — November 6, 2024

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item No. 5

To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] 5850 Langstaff Road, Part of Lot 11, Concession8, and Part 1 on Reference Plan 65R-27642
Date: Monday, October 28, 2024 12:06:43 PM

From: susan paglia

Sent: Monday, October 28, 2024 12:06 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] 5850 Langstaff Road, Part of Lot 11, Concession8, and Part 1 on Reference Plan
65R-27642

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and

carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may
be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

To Council:
Re: Plans Against 5850 Langstaff Road 3 Towers
Dear Council,

I am writing in regards to the Plans to build 3 towers at 5850 Langstaff Road under the applicant of City Park
(Hwy27) Homes Inc.

I would like to introduce myself, my name is Sue Paglia and I have been a resident of Woodbridge Meadows for 30
years. My beloved father Angelo Paglia bought from Lantern Home Builder this beautiful ravine corner lot
specifically for its natural beauty. privacy and stillness. I am shocked that the City of Vaughan Council would
entertain the thought of damaging the wetlands, and green space so beloved by our community.

The 3 high rise towers would firstly, cause high volume traffic which already exists, secondly the air quality would
be affected by excess exhaust and thirdly and most important it would contribute to the extinction of our Ontario
Wetlands and Green Space which is dwindling. Another important factor in stopping the towers is the social impact
it will have on our community. It is very well documented by social scientists that high density residences are a
cause of increased crime that is violence, drug trafficking and prostitution. We are seeing this in Vaughan in the
area of Jane and Hwy 7 already in towers that have been built there.

Having said all this I beg Council to reconsider our homes. The homes hard working Italian Immigrants who
laboured and saved to live their dream in a quiet community surrounded by nature whose dream of a better future for
their children is now at stake. The decision to not build the 3 towers is a decision Council will need to make, we all
know what is at stake here. I trust Council will do the right thing. STOP THE TOWERS! LEAVE OUR
WETLANDS AND NATURE ALONE!

My hope is to hear that Council will have the integrity to make the right decision and to put Wetlands and Nature
over profits. GIVE OUR WILDLIFE A HOME!

Regards,

Sue Paglia
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